
This week, Year 4 started their
new Science topic 'Living Things
and their Habitats.' The learnt

about MRS NERG, who helps us
to remember the seven

characteristics of living things. In
their computing lessons, Year 3

have loved using Scratch to
programme. Year 5 have enjoyed

writing poems about the
environment and Year 6 have

started their writing unit, based
on the book ‘The World of Food’. 

Dear Families,
Happy New Year! I hope you all enjoyed
the Christmas break and enjoyed
spending time with your families and
friends. 
We have had a fantastic start to the
new term. Our whole school trip to
Chester Zoo was a huge success. We
managed to see a range of animals,
many that the children had not seen
before. The children behaved beautifully
and many special memories were made.
Thank you to all the staff team who
helped organised the event and to
Friends of Nevill Road for funding the
coaches. Watch this space for our next
adventure!

Have a lovely weekend.

Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

OUR CURRICULUM

Together Everyone Achieves More



If you would like to find out more about our curriculum and
activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

CHESTER ZOO VISIT 2024
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KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE



Monday 8th January - Back to School
Wednesday 10th January - Whole school visit to Chester Zoo
Monday January 15th - Maths workshop Year 4 / 5, 3.30pm
Thursday 18th January - SEND coffee morning 9.00am
Tuesday 23rd January - Maths workshop in classrooms Year 4 / 5, 2.50pm
Thursday 25th January - Reading workshop 9.00am
Tuesday 6th February - E Safety Day
Friday 9th February - Last day of Half Term

Monday 19th February - Return to school
                                          - Y5 residential to Castleton
Tuesday 20th February - Y5 residential to Castleton
Thursday 29th February - SEND coffee morning 9.00am
Wednesday 13th March - Y6 visit to Stockport air raid shelters
Monday 18th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Tuesday 19th March - Y2 parent meeting / tour of the Junior school 9.00am
Thursday 28th March - END OF TERM

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as more
events are confirmed.

Together Everyone Achieves More


